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SPECIAL APPEAL 

FOR 

GREECE 

FIRE RELIEF 

The Eastern American Diocese of the Serbian Orthodox is undertaking a 

special fundraising initiative to help the endangered Greek Nation, which is 

being ravaged by wildfires, effective Sunday, August 22, 2021. 

If you are able, please donate to help the victims. Thank you! 

https://www.easterndiocese.org/images/2021/0821-GreekFires/image002.jpg


St. Nicholas Serbian 
Tamburitzans 

2110 Haymaker Rd 
Monroeville, PA 15146 

JOIN OUR ST. NICHOLAS “TAMMIES” 
and make lasting friendships! 

This year’s start date is Monday, September 20th! 

Rehearsals:   
When:  Monday Evenings Students: 1st grade – 12th grade  
Where:  Church Hall  and enrolled in an Orthodox church school 
Start time:  Varies by grade Affordable monthly tuition (*multiple child discounts) 

DANCE, PLAY, SING, AND TRAVEL! 
For more information:  StNicholasTammies@gmail.com 

Contact:  Bati Bajich (816) 678-6251 
Visit us on Facebook at:   
https://www.facebook.com/pg/St-Nicholas-Serbian-Tamburitzans-1173894562630222 

The St. Nicholas Serbian Tamburitzans has been in existence for over 55 years and has continued to 
perpetuate the Serbian culture with beautiful authentic costumes, music, songs, and dances. 



For a limited time, Grandview Cemetery 

is offering a special 6 month offer to just 

members of our church!!! 

Dear Fellow Parishioners, 

For those of you who are unaware, I have represented our church on the 

Grandview Cemetery board of directors for the past three years. All of the 

board members are volunteers and our job is to run the day to day operations 

of the cemetery. Grandview is a nonprofit organization that sub-contracts all of 

their employees.  

As some of you may have seen, the Serbian section has recently undergone a 

major expansion. Approximately 200 new plots have been added. The 

cemetery board spent a large sum of money to allow for more room in the 

Serbian section. Now is the time to plan ahead and purchase your final resting 

place.  

I proposed, and The Grandview Cemetery board agreed, that all plots 

purchased from July 1, 2021 until the end of this year will have 10% of the price 

going back to our church. This limited offer is an easy way for our church to put 

additional funds into our accounts.  Additionally, during this six month period, 

plots will be $600 rather than the new price of $750.  This offer is just for the 

parishioners of our church who wish to be buried in the Serbian section of the 

cemetery.  Payment must be made in full at the time of purchase to receive the 

discounted price. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 

djaniga872@comcast.net   You can also contact Janet Gilbert directly at 

jlagalsky@romemonuments.com or 412-823-1900 to purchase your plots. Make 

sure to mention the 10% offer during your conversation. 

Sincerely, 

David Janiga 

mailto:djaniga872@comcast.net
mailto:jlagalsky@romemonuments.com
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